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:Echeapen : somewhat by the politncs mvolved and‘ :
~ employed prior to these elections. Mylobservatlon |
;“xsthatcandidatesforofﬁce,ofﬁcxalc apter

mvolved in pohtxcs that the true value of the

conference and show is affected in a negative way.

- Again let me stress these are my personal thoughts

- and observations, but I suggest that the appro-

- priate GCSAA committee give some serious

thought to revamping the election process. In the

- words of that immortal somebody, “To change is to :

grow, to stagnate is to die.”

Looking forward to seeing you all at Twin

Shields Golf Club in Dunkirk, Maryland, Tuesday,
March 14th. Ed Wilson is our host, and with this
being our first action-packed meeting of 1978, I'm
sure you won’t want to miss it.

~ Yours for better golf with finer turf.

Bill Emerson

Harct:
=

B. EDWIN WILSON

The March meeting of the Mid-Atlantic Association
of Golf Course Superintendents will be held on Tues.,
March 14, at the Twin Shields Golf Club in Dunkirk,
Md. Our host superintendent will be B. Edwin Wilson.

Edwin is a native of southern Maryland with a lifetime
background of farming and agronomy. He has actively
participated in FFA (Future Farmers of America) and 4-
H and held various state and local offices. He was
awarded the degree of American Farmer in Kansas in
1966. On a part-time basis he continues to farm tobacco
with his Dad and brother. He has completed various
agronomy courses at the University of Md. and began as
superintendent with Twin Shields in the fall of 1968
when the course was being completed.

HISTORY OF CLUB

Twin Shields is owned and operated as a profitable
business by Messrs. Roy and Ray Shields. The course
was designed by Mr. Ray Shields, and the construction
of the course, which began in the spring of 1968, was
supervised by Mr. Ray Shields with the assistance of Mr.
Cliff Olinger as construction superintendent. The 18-
hole course was completed and opened for play in May
1969. It has a fully automated Toro irrigation system on
fairways, tees and greens.

The greens were seeded to Penncross Bent. Fairways
and tees were seeded to 40% S.D. Common Kentucky
Bluegrass, 40% Merion Kent Bluegrass and 20%
Pennlawn Red Fescue. Due to disease problems of
Fusarium Roseum, 70-90% of the bluegrass areas have
been seeded to Manhattan Ryegrass.

We maintain our roughs at basically the same height
as fairways to expedite play. Also, all tees and collar
areas are mowed with fairway units to minimize cost.

The course is open for play year round except in snow
conditions.
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